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CAMBRIDGE, Md.  
 

Cambridge Waterfront Development, Inc. (CWDI) has issued a 2022 Annual Report for its 

stakeholder community. 
 

“We believe in keeping our partners informed,” said Matt Leonard, CWDI’s Executive 

Director.  “We do this as we make plans, progress, and reach milestones.” 
 

The 2022 Annual Report is an easy to read and 

concise conveying of the significant progress CWDI 

has made on all fronts in 2022.  Its contents include 

descriptions of key developments in Funding, 

Messaging, Branding, Organizational Development, 

and CWDI’s Mission to develop Cambridge Harbor.   

 

CWDI’s 2022 Annual Report also describes what 

their stakeholders can expect from them in 2023. 
 

“If 2022 was our Visioning and Organizational year,” said Leonard.  “Then 2023 could be 

described as our Planning and Funding year.” 
 

The Report is currently in hardcopy production.  Copies will be available for pick up at 

CWDI’s office at 306 High Street in Cambridge beginning March 5, 2023.  A link to the 

electronic copy can be requested by emailing Matt Leonard at the address provided below. 
 

CWDI is a 501 (c) 3 non-profit development corporation formed through a joint Agreement 

of the City of Cambridge, Maryland; Dorchester County, Maryland; and the State of Maryland.  

CWDI’s mission is to develop Cambridge Harbor in partnership with the community, to the 

benefit of the community, and to sustainably operate and maintain Cambridge Harbor as an 

inviting, accessible, active, and enjoyable place to live, work, play and visit. 
 

Cambridge Harbor is being planned as a highly activated waterfront district to include public 

spaces, amenities, and events focused on promoting the City of Cambridge and Dorchester 

County’s multi-faceted history, heritage, and culture while creating a unique destination for 

tourism.   
 

For more information about CWDI or Cambridge Harbor, please contact Matt Leonard at 

matt.leonard@cwdimd.org; (434) 579-0374. 
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